
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  

CHURCH PENSION GROUP HOSTS CONVERSATION ON  
2023 SUSTAINABLE INVESTING LANDSCAPE AND STRATEGIES 

 
NEW YORK, NY—January 31, 2023—The Church Pension Group (CPG), 

a financial services organization that serves The Episcopal Church, announced 
that it will host a virtual conversation with industry experts to discuss the current 
sustainable investing landscape and strategies investors are using to align their 
values and their finances. Individuals will also gain valuable insights around 
CPG’s approach to socially responsible investing (SRI), including impact 
investing, Environmental, Social, & Governance (ESG) incorporation, and its 
ability to affect change through active shareholder engagement. 

 
The event is part of CPG’s ongoing Insights & Ideas series of discussions 

on SRI. Individuals interested in attending the event, which will take place on 
Thursday, February 16, 2023, from 1:00 PM to 2:00 PM ET, can register at 
cpg.org/Insights&Ideas. 

 
“The sustainable investing market continues to evolve and grow in 

popularity among faith-based investors,” said Mary Kate Wold, CEO and 
President of CPG. “We are pleased to host this important conversation to 
discuss the current landscape and issues investors are considering in 2023, 
such as climate change, diversity, and human rights, and how to address these 
important topics in an investment portfolio.”   

 
The panelists will include Allyson McDonald, Chief Executive Officer, 

Boston Common Asset Management; Bhakti Mirchandani, Managing Director, 
Responsible Investing, Trinity Wall Street; Anne Richardson, Senior Program 
Director for Investor Relations, Episcopal Church Foundation; and Christopher 
Rowe, Managing Director at CPG.  

 
Videos and presentations from prior Insights & Ideas discussions, which 

focused on climate change, investing in economically disadvantaged communities, 
faithful investing, positive impact investing, and sustainable investing, can be viewed 
at cpg.org/Insights&Ideas.   
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Editor’s Note: 
Individuals interested in learning more about CPG’s SRI efforts and viewing 
videos related to CPG’s positive impact investments can visit cpg.org/SRI. 
 
About the Church Pension Group 
The Church Pension Group (CPG) is a financial services organization that serves 
The Episcopal Church. It maintains three lines of business—benefits, insurance, 
and publishing. CPG provides retirement, health, life insurance, and related 
benefits for clergy and lay employees of The Episcopal Church, as well as 
property and casualty insurance and book and music publishing, including the 
official worship materials of the Church. Follow CPG on Facebook, Twitter, 
YouTube, Instagram, and LinkedIn. cpg.org 
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